

Secretary General pays official visit to Israel



NATO Secretary General Jaap de Hoop Scheffer meeting Israeli Vice Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Ms. Tzipi Livni (© AFP/VPM)

On 11 January 2009 NATO Secretary General Jaap de Hoop Scheffer paid an official visit to Israel, in the framework of the Mediterranean Dialogue.

During the visit, the Secretary General had bilateral talks the Prime Minister H.E. Mr. Ehud Olmert, Vice Prime Minister and Foreign Minister H.E. Ms. Tzipi Livni and Defence Minister H.E. Mr. Ehud Barak. He also met the leader of the opposition Mr. Benjamin Nettanyahu.



NATO Secretary General Jaap de Hoop Scheffer meeting Israeli Prime Minister Ehud Olmert